
We are committed to keeping everyone safe this 
Halloween and understand not everyone wishes to 
have trick or treaters knocking on their door.

If that’s you, cut out the above notice and display it clearly and 
prominently by your front door. 

If you witness any suspicious or anti-social activity, 
call us on 101, or 999 in an emergency.

PLEASE DO NOT CALL
AT THIS HOUSE


